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 Dear Parents, 
 Greetings! 
 Welcome  back  after  the  summer  break!  As  the  school  comes  alive  once  more,  there's  a  sense  of  fresh  energy,  renewed  enthusiasm,  and  the  promise  of 
 new  beginnings.  With  sunny  memories  still  in  our  hearts,  it's  time  to  step  into  a  season  of  learning,  growth,  and  creativity.  Here's  to  a  joyful  and  inspiring 
 journey ahead, filled with meaningful moments and shared smiles. 

 April  and  May  brought  new  beginnings  with  the  vibrant  spring  season,  and  for  our  young  learners,  it  marked  the  start  of  an  exciting  new  journey  filled 
 with  fresh  learning  experiences-  a  perfect  time  for  growth,  discovery,  and  blossoming  minds.  Our  young  learners  have  made  tremendous  progress, 
 acquiring  new  knowledge  and  skills  in  academics,  as  well  as  exploring  their  creativity  through  various  activities.  Their  enthusiasm  and  eagerness  to  learn 
 are truly inspiring. 

 The  welcome  assembly  was  a  cheerful  start  to  the  school  year,  where  teachers  warmly  greeted  the  children  with  lively  dance  and  singing  performances. 
 Their  enthusiasm  created  a  joyful  and  energetic  atmosphere,  helping  students  feel  excited,  comfortable,  and  ready  to  begin  their  new  journey  at  school. 
 The  highlight  of  the  morning  was  a  heartfelt  message  from  the  Principal,  who  welcomed  the  students  with  warm  wishes  and  inspiring  words.  She 
 encouraged  them  to  embrace  each  day  with  curiosity,  kindness,  and  confidence,  reminding  them  that  the  school  is  a  place  where  they  will  learn,  grow, 
 and create beautiful memories. 

 On  the  first  day  of  school,  the  children  were  introduced  to  their  new  learning  environment  through  fun  and  engaging  activities  that  filled  the  classrooms 
 with  excitement  and  laughter.  They  eagerly  explored  their  surroundings,  met  new  friends,  and  participated  in  creative  tasks  designed  to  make  them  feel  at 
 home.  One  especially  joyful  moment  was  the  hand  printing  activity  ,  where  little  hands  dipped  in  bright  colours  left  cheerful  marks  on  paper  4  a 
 beautiful  way  to  capture  their  first  day  and  create  lasting  memories.  The  smiles,  giggles,  and  wide-eyed  wonder  made  it  clear  that  the  children  were  truly 
 excited to begin their new journey. 

 As  part  of  the  Baisakhi  celebration  ,  the  8Let9s  Grow  Wheat9  craft  activity  gave  children  the  chance  to  plant  wheat  seeds  while  learning  about  the  harvest 
 festival. Through this hands-on experience, they explored the joy of planting and understood the cultural importance of the occasion. 



 The  excitement  continued  with  Colour  Burst  –  Green  ,  a  fun-filled  celebration  of  Green  Colour  Day.  A  vibrant  green  corner  was  set  up  in  the  classroom, 
 and  children  enjoyed  various  playful  activities,  including  the  creative  Leaf  Rabbit  Craft  .  These  activities  helped  them  explore  textures  and  shapes  while 
 deepening their understanding of the colour green in an enjoyable way. 

 Academic  learning  in  the  classroom  was  thoughtfully  integrated  with  a  variety  of  engaging  activities.  Through  hands-on  tasks,  interactive  sessions,  and 
 creative  exercises,  concepts  were  made  clear  and  enjoyable.  These  activities  not  only  supported  academic  understanding  but  also  encouraged  curiosity, 
 participation,  and  critical  thinking,  making  learning  a  meaningful  and  joyful  experience  for  all.  The  students  began  their  Literacy  journey  with  pattern 
 strokes,  which  laid  the  foundation  for  letter  formation.  They  were  introduced  to  the  letters  Aa,  Bb,  Cc,  and  Dd  along  with  their  phonic  sounds.  These 
 concepts  were  reinforced  through  a  variety  of  engaging  and  interactive  classroom  activities,  like  clay  moulding,  sorting  of  flash  cards,  various  objects 
 starting  with  the  letter  sound,  helping  children  associate  sounds  with  letters  and  improving  their  early  writing  skills.  In  Numeracy  ,  our  young  learners 
 had  an  exciting  time  exploring  the  concept  of  Tens  and  Ones,  mastering  the  skills  to  identify  and  write  numbers  under  place  values.  Through  engaging 
 activities  like  abacus-based  learning,  they  grasped  the  concept  of  tens  and  ones.  Additionally,  they  discovered  the  shape  Circle  and  learned  about  Big  and 
 Small  through  fun  sorting  activities.  Other  interactive  experiences  included  quantification  through  count-and-paste  exercises  and  rote  counting,  all 
 designed  to  build  a  solid  foundation  in  basic  mathematical  concepts.  Under  the  theme  'Me  and  Myself'  in  EVS  ,  our  young  learners  embarked  on  a 
 journey  of  self-discovery  and  exploration.  They  gained  knowledge  about  their  own  identity  and  surroundings  through  engaging  topics  like  body  parts, 
 five  senses,  family  structures,  and  more.  Interactive  activities,  storytelling,  and  visual  aids  brought  these  concepts  to  life,  helping  them  understand  their 
 place  within  their  families,  homes,  schools,  and  communities.  The  emphasis  on  health  and  hygiene  further  empowered  them  to  take  care  of  themselves. 
 This theme-based learning approach fostered a deeper connection with their own selves and the world around them. 

 During  Environment  Week  ,  our  young  learners  participated  in  a  series  of  engaging  activities  designed  to  raise  awareness  about  nature  and  sustainability. 
 They  took  part  in  the  Happy  Earth  Craft  ,  where  they  expressed  their  love  for  the  planet  through  creative  artwork  depicting  both  happy  and  sad  Earths. 
 This  thoughtful  activity  encouraged  them  to  reflect  on  the  impact  of  human  actions  and  make  a  personal  promise  to  care  for  the  environment.  As  part  of 
 the  Each  One  Plant  One  initiative,  children  excitedly  planted  saplings,  gaining  hands-on  experience  and  learning  the  importance  of  trees  in  sustaining 
 life.  Their  enthusiasm  for  nurturing  plants  reflected  a  growing  sense  of  environmental  responsibility.  Adding  to  the  week9s  excitement,  the  Recycled 
 Craft  activity  gave  students  the  chance  to  turn  discarded  materials  into  imaginative  creations.  This  not  only  strengthened  their  artistic  skills  but  also 
 helped  them  understand  the  importance  of  reusing  and  recycling.  Overall,  the  week  was  a  vibrant  celebration  of  nature,  planting  seeds  of 
 eco-consciousness in young minds. 

 As  part  of  the  Colourful  Me  Activity  (Theme  Craft)  ,  our  young  artists  joyfully  created  vibrant  self-portraits  that  reflected  their  unique  personalities  and 
 preferences.  This  engaging  activity  encouraged  them  to  explore  their  individuality  through  colours,  patterns,  and  imaginative  details.  It  was  a  wonderful 
 opportunity  for  children  to  express  themselves  freely,  celebrate  what  makes  them  special,  and  take  pride  in  their  creativity.  The  end  result  was  a 
 delightful collection of colourful and personalized artworks, each one as unique as the child who made it. 

 The  Mother’s  Day  Celebration  was  a  heartwarming  event  filled  with  love,  joy,  and  appreciation.  Students  enthusiastically  created  beautiful  cards  and 
 thoughtful  crafts  to  express  their  affection  for  their  mothers.  They  also  rehearsed  and  performed  delightful  dances  and  songs,  sharing  their  feelings 
 through music and movement, celebrating the special bond they share with their mothers. 



 Bagless  Day  was  a  refreshing  break  from  routine,  filled  with  joy,  energy,  and  hands-on  learning.  Without  their  school  bags,  children  embraced  a  day 
 packed  with  interactive  and  play-based  activities.  They  enjoyed  lively  Zumba  sessions,  explored  the  outdoors  during  a  peaceful  nature  walk,  took  part  in 
 thrilling  sports,  and  even  engaged  in  some  fun  screen-based  learning.  The  day  was  filled  with  laughter,  movement,  and  memorable  moments  that  brought 
 learning to life in the most enjoyable way. 

 To  end  the  month  on  a  high  note,  the  school  hosted  a  Summer  Party  that  brought  smiles  all  around.  Children  celebrated  the  season  with  cool  treats, 
 upbeat  music,  and  exciting  games  that  kept  their  spirits  high.  The  highlight  of  the  day  was  the  thrilling  rain  dance,  where  the  little  ones  danced  with  joy 
 while learning about the summer season. It was a perfect mix of fun and learning, making it a day to remember! 

 The  final  day  of  school  was  packed  with  laughter  and  excitement!  The  children  enjoyed  a  movie  screening,  joined  in  lively  games,  and  delighted  in 
 watching  their  teachers  perform  the  story  of  the  Monkey  and  the  Cap  Seller.  It  was  a  cheerful  farewell  that  left  everyone  beaming  with  smiles  and  warm 
 feelings as they set off for the summer holidays! 

 The  Proficiency  Ceremony  for  Academic  session  2024-25  was  a  joyful  celebration  honoring  the  outstanding  achievements  and  progress  of  our  children. 
 It  was  a  moment  of  pride  and  happiness  for  students,  parents,  and  teachers  alike,  recognizing  the  dedication,  effort,  and  growth  that  shaped  their  learning 
 journey.  The  event  highlighted  not  just  academic  success  but  also  the  development  of  important  skills,  confidence,  and  a  love  for  learning.  Heartfelt 
 applause and encouraging words filled the room, inspiring our young learners to continue striving for excellence in all they do. 

 PROFICIENCY  LKG  LKG B 

 I  Arshita Chand 

 II  Misha Singh 

 III  Divija Yadav 

 To  encourage  students  to  try  their  best  every  day,  the  Star  Performer  of  the  Month  award  is  given  every  month.  To  win,  students  should  speak  in  English, 
 follow the rules, wear full uniform, and take part in all class activities. 

 STAR PERFORMERS FOR THE MONTH OF APRIL/MAY 

 MONTH  LKG A  LKG B 

 April  Aavika Bhandari  Misha Singh 

 May  Paridhi Bhojne  Jiyanshi Singh 



 On International Yoga Day  , students were encouraged  to celebrate wellness by practicing yoga at home with their families during the holiday break. 
 This initiative aimed to promote mindfulness, togetherness, and healthy living beyond the classroom. 

 IHS NEWS: Imperial Heritage School Celebrates 100%  Success in CBSE Board Exams! 

 We  are  thrilled  to  share  that  our  students  have  achieved  a  100%  pass  rate  in  both  Grade  X  and  XII  CBSE  Board  Examinations!  With  outstanding 
 performances  across  all  subjects  and  numerous  students  scoring  distinctions,  this  success  is  a  proud  moment  for  the  entire  Imperial  Heritage  School 
 community.  This  remarkable  accomplishment  is  a  result  of  our  students9  perseverance,  our  teachers9  dedication,  and  the  constant  encouragement  from 
 our parents. Heartfelt congratulations to our achievers, mentors, and supportive families 4 together, we shine brighter! 









 Syllabus for the month of July 

 Da 



 General Information 
 ●  School timing is 8.00 am 3 12.30 pm. School gate will be closed at 8.05 am. No entry will be allowed post that. 
 ●  Students must adhere to the school timings (Refer Page 20 of the almanac). 
 ●  Students must carry the almanac to school daily. 
 ●  Kindly ensure that your child is dressed in proper school uniform with neat hair. 
 ●  It is mandatory for students to wear the school ID every day. 
 ●  It is mandatory to carry the Parent escort  card while picking up your child from School and Bus Stop. 
 ●  Label your child9s belongings like lunch box, water bottle, bag, shoes, etc. 
 ●  Please ensure that your ward carries an extra set of clothes every day. 
 ●  Please ensure that your child is not suffering from cold, cough or fever at the time of leaving home. 

  We look forward to your cooperation in helping our children grow and learn together! 

 Headmistress  Principal      


